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DHS Choral Dept Presents the Wizard of Oz
NOVEMBER 17TH 2016 BY DEE LOFLIN

DHS Choral Dept Presents the Wizard of Oz

Dexter, Missouri - The Dexter Choral Department proudly presents, "The Wizard of Oz"
beginning Thursday, November 17, 2016.

Performance dates are Thursday, November 17th at 7:00 p.m. in the Dexter High School
auditorium; Friday, November 18th at 7:00 p.m.; Saturday, November 19th at 2:00 p.m.
and 7:00 p.m.

Prices are $5.00 for adults, $3.00 for students and children 4 years of age and younger are
free.

Special pricing for Saturday afternoon is $3.00 for adults, $1.00 for students and children
4 years and younger are free.

They would love for you to come and see the show!  These awesome group of kids have
worked very hard on this production.  Come out and watch the magic of this classical
performance come to life!
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